
MARCH 2024 
AFTER SCHOOL CARE  
NEWSLETTER 

 

SHARING THE LOVE!!! 
 

DEAR PARENTS,  

We had such a great time in 

February getting to learn 

about life on a farm! We 

learned how to shuck a 

corncob and build a barn! We enjoyed getting 

to participate in random acts of kindness and 

made special cards for our teachers and 

admin team. The smiles on their faces and 

the joy we brought to them was 

such a blessing.  

STAMPEEDING 

INTO MARCH….. 
As we kick up our heels for Texas Independence Day, we will start learning about all the different 

zoo animals, especially those animals from Texas! From armadillos to zebras, we are going to 

explore all of God’s living creatures. We are excited to go on a scavenger hunt and make our own 

animals out of clay!  

  

 

 

*IMPORTANT NOTICE* 

There will be no preschool March 11-15. We will be open for       

full-time students only during Spring break.   

 

In His Name, 

The After-School Program Team 

Important Dates: 

2– Texas Independence Day & Dr. 

Seuss Birthday 

13 – Good Samaritan Day  

11-15 - Spring Break No Preschool 

20 – 1st Day of Spring 

27 – Parent Chapel  

29 -   DOCA Closed 

 

 

 

 

 


